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New Habitat for Humanity Home Dedication Sunday
(KAIR) -- An Atchison resident will be a new homeowner thanks to the Riverbend Habitat for
Humanity.

The organization will celebrate with a brief Blessing and Dedication Ceremony on Sunday afternoon
at four at 1504 South 7th Street. 

It was built in the remembrance of Martha Claflin, long-time Riverbend Habitat volunteer.

They will recognize her son David, who served as building manager along with celebrating the
commitment of all volunteers, donors and the homeowner, Lisa Kelly.
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